
 

30 May 2017  

Recycling Collection 

 

3-5  June 2017  

WAORRA Bencubbin 360 Off 
Road Rally 

 

20 June 2017 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Beacon Country Club 

 

15 May 2017 
 

SHIRE OF MT MARSHALL—A WATERWISE COUNCIL 
The Waterwise Council Program is run through a joint partnership 
between Water Corporation and the Department of Water, and supports 
local governments to improve water efficiency in their operations and 
liveability in their communities. 
 
The Shire has recently been endorsed through the program and  Cr Tony 
Sachse attended the ceremony held in Perth receiving this recognition on 
behalf of the Shire.  The Shire had to meet a set of criteria as listed below 
to obtain this status and were amongst 10 other newly endorsed local 
governments to receive this recognition.  
 
Criteria 
1. Council Commitment 
2. Review Shire water 

consumption and create 
a water efficiency action 
plan for potable and non-
potable water sources 
for all Shire operations 
and the community. 

3. Ensure that appropriate 
staff members complete 
free waterwise training 

4. No breaches of 
groundwater licence 
terms or conditions set 
by the Department of 
Water, and no breaches 
of scheme water usage 
issued by Water 
Corporation in the past 
12 months. This includes 
permanent water 
efficiency measures. 



REQUEST FOR TENDER 
BUILDING MAINTENANCE SERVICES 

Tender – MM03.16/17 
 
In accordance with section 3.57(1) of the Local Government Act 1995 tenders are invited for the 
Building and Maintenance Services with the Shire of Mt Marshall for a period of 3 years with an 
option for a further 2 years. 
 
Tender documents can be requested from Nadine Richmond on 08 9685 1202 or 
ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au as well as being available on the Shire’s website 
www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 
Tenders close at 4pm on  2 June 2017 and are to be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked 
‘Tender MM03.16/17’.  Tenders may be deposited in the Tender Box situated in the foyer of the 
Shire Office, Monger Street, Bencubbin, or posted to be received by the due date, to the Shire of Mt 
Marshall, PO Box 20, Bencubbin WA 6477.  Tenders will not be accepted via fax or email. 
 
Tenders received after the closing time/date, will not be considered.  Canvassing of Councillors or 
staff will disqualify.  Any questions are to be submitted in writing and written responses will be 
provided as well as being published on our website.   
 
John Nuttall  
Chief Executive Officer 
 
WA REGIONAL ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS—NOMINATE SOMEONE  
The Western Australian Regional Achievement & Community Awards have been launched for 2017 
and the state-wide search has begun. The Awards are all about the passion of people who are 
committed to making regional Western Australia a better place to live.  If someone has made an 
impact or difference in your life or has impressed you with their community spirit, why not nominate 
them. 
 
Nominations are now open in the following categories: 
- Community TAB Community Service Award 
- Rinehart Development of Northern Regional WA Award  
- Horizon Power Leadership and Innovation Award 
- Prime Super Employer Excellence in Aged Care Award  
- Insurance Commission of Western Australia Regional Safety Award  
- Worldwide Printing Solutions Sports Award  
- LandCorp Sustainability Award  
- Curtin University Teaching Excellence Award  
- RAC Volunteering Award  
- Harmony Agriculture and Food Co Agricultural Innovation Award  
- Prime Super Business Achievement Award 
 
To submit a nomination, simply go online www.awardsaustralia.com select Western Australian 
Regional Achievement and Community Awards and then ‘Nominate Now’.  Each category has a 
$2,000 prize up for grabs and nominations close on Wednesday 26th July 2017.   


